
To:  Golf Coaches and Athletic Directors 
From:  John Walford and Zach Rosenboom, Tekamah-Herman 
Subject: Northridge-Tiger JV Invitational 
 
The 2021 Northridge-Tiger JV Invitational Golf Tournament will be held at the Northridge 
Country Club in Tekamah, Nebraska, on Monday, April 26, starting at 3:00 PM.  We will be 
using a shotgun start.  A coaches’ meeting will be held at 2:30 PM. 
 
The tournament will consist of 9 holes of medal play.  We will be playing the gold tees and will 
be using a maximum scoring system on each hole. 
 
Fee for the tournament is $30 per school. 
 
Participating Teams: 
 
 Blair 
 Ft. Calhoun 
 Oakland-Craig 
 Tekamah-Herman 
 West Point-Beemer 
 Wisner-Pilger 
 
If you could e-mail me your roster on the morning of the event, I will get things organized that 
day.  If you could also include your cell phone in case of weather concerns I would appreciate it.  
In years past, we have allowed coaches to bring up to 10 players for two teams.  We will 
continue with this system again this year. 
 
E-mail:  jowalford@thtigers.org. My cell phone number is 402.870.0417 in case of weather 
concerns. 
 
Looking forward to having you in our event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Tekamah-Herman COVID-19 Guidelines 

Masks are required under the following conditions: 

1. Prior to competition while teams arrive, and competitors and coaches are gathering 
within 6 feet of others. (Masks may be removed during competition.) 

2. Anytime the clubhouse is entered.  
3. Prior to entering of the designated scoring area. 
4. During the awards ceremony when within 6 feet of others. 

Please plan your arrival for minimal gathering of competitors prior to the rules meeting and start 
of play. 

If bad weather occurs everyone should return to their vehicles rather than the clubhouse. 

Scorecards will be distributed to each player. Scorecards will not be exchanged or require 
signatures. 

1. Upon completion of the round players will enter the designated scoring area to review 
and verify their scores verbally with the scoring official. 

2. A scorecard will be deemed returned when the player has verbally verified their hole-by-
hole scores with the scoring official and has left the designated scoring area. 

Attending and removal of flagsticks is permitted. It is recommended that the player that removes 
the flagstick be the one to replace it. 

Lunch will be served outdoors (Weather permitting). If weather conditions require lunch to be 
served inside, social distancing of 6 feet should occur between individuals. 

Awards will be held outdoors (Weather permitting). If weather conditions are poor the awards 
ceremony will be canceled, and coaches will pick up all awards. 

	
	
	


